
 

 

 

 
 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT     18 March 2024 

 

Appointment of Interim Chief Financial Officer 
 
Paragon Care Limited [ASX:PGC] (“Paragon Care”) is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Michael Peters as its Interim Chief Financial Officer (CFO), effective Thursday, 21 March 2024. This 
change in management follows constructive discussions with our current CFO, Josephine De 
Martino, regarding the evolution of the position and ongoing adjustments to ParagonCare’s corporate 
structure, as outlined in previous communications. Josephine’s departure will take effect on 
Wednesday 20 March 2024. 

Michael brings extensive knowledge of ParagonCare’s operations and is well-placed to lead the 
finance team. Currently he is overseeing ParagonCare’s Asia business, and previously served as the 
CFO for Quantum Health Group Limited prior to its merger with ParagonCare in 2020. 

We extend our deepest gratitude to Josephine for her invaluable contributions and dedicated support 
for her team and ParagonCare, which have been pivotal to our growth and success. 

 

For further information please contact:  
John Walstab 

Group CEO & Managing Director 

John.Walstab@paragoncare.com.au  

 

This announcement is authorised for release to the market by the Board of Directors of Paragon 
Care Limited 

 
About Paragon Care Limited  Paragon Care (ASX:PGC) is an Australian based listed company in the 
healthcare sector. It is a leading provider of medical equipment, devices and consumables for the Australian, 
New Zealand and Asian healthcare markets. These are high growth markets driven by the healthcare needs of 
an ageing population, continuously rising consumer expectations and increasing government spending. 
Paragon Care is positioned to provide advanced technology solutions including equipment, consumables and 
services for acute and ancillary care environments. 

 

 


